Date: July 2, 2012
TO:  Multnomah ESD Board of Directors

RE: Future of m4 m Printing é" Graphic

SERVICES

After considerable thought, many hours of research and open and honest discussion, it is with a very
heavy heart that we have come to the difficult conclusion that it is not feasible to become financially
sustainable within the short six month time frame. We propose that our Printing & Graphics
department be given until July 31, 2012 to complete the closing down of the department as we know it
and to address the needs of our many dedicated clients. After July 31, our in house capabilities will be
that of the High Speed black and white digital press, and Joni Miiller as IRAs operator.

We would like to thank the Board for all of your time and energy in keeping engaged in our discussions,
and lastly your support.
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Carolee Iselin Supervisor HR/Legal Services
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Bill Uhlig-Graphic Artist

Chief Operations Officer
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Joni Miiller-High Speed Digital Press Operator/Bindery Superintendent
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Jeff Bassett-Color Press operator
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Carol Colleen-Secretary |



